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Struben House News 
 

Key Stage 1 
31 Eden Road, Claremont, 7708 

Struben House T: 0211804240 

Struben House Aftercare:  073 818 8065 

 

Dear Struben House Parents 

We are at the start of our online learning journey.  We are hoping to 

make this process as easy as possible.  We have decided to use the 

Seesaw online learning platform. 

 

This app allows us to communicate with you and share home 

learning engagements.  These home learning engagements are 

then saved onto your child’s profile like an online portfolio of work.  

You will need to download the seesaw class app onto your iPad, 

Android device or phone.                This is the icon to download.   

 

We recommend that you use a tablet or an iPad.  

 

You may see the family seesaw app             Do not download this.  It 

is a part of the platform which we may engage with once we are 

back at school.  If you are using a computer you will need to go to 

app.seesaw.me 

Follow this link to a Youtube video which will take you through the 

sign in and learning process.  Please note you will need your child’s 

home learning code which you will have received from your child’s 

teacher.  

 

                                                                     Click here for link to watch 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 1 

Teachers are available remotely to 

connect with you between the 

hours of 8:00 and 14:00 from this 

date. 

April 1 

Online learning engagements will 

be assigned to you through the 

Class Seesaw app.  Please make 

sure you have downloaded it. 

April 10 

Good Friday so no home learning 

will be assigned 

April 13 

   Easter Monday so no home  

   learning will be assigned 

April 14 

   School reopens on Tuesday 14  

   April 

April 20 

   Most ECA’s start 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=RRQrR21ZEuM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=RRQrR21ZEuM

